
WSR 23-12-010
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY

[Filed May 25, 2023, 5:55 a.m.]

The health care authority (HCA) requests withdrawal of the pre-
proposal statement of inquiry filed as WSR 20-21-106 on October 21, 
2020, and distributed in the 20-21 State Register. HCA plans to refile 
the CR-101 and restart the rule-making process, which has been stalled 
for several years.

Wendy Barcus
Rules Coordinator

Washington State Register WSR 23-12-010

Certified on 6/18/2023 [ 1 ] WSR 23-12-010


		2023-06-18T21:36:31-0700
	Electronic transmittal




